
 

DAILY BULLETIN 

December 6, 2018 

“B” Day – ADVISORY 

 

Lunch-Sloppy Joe Sandwiches 

DECA DELI- Subway, Taquitos and Breadsticks 

The DECA Deli will be closed on Monday, Dec. 10. 

 

4pm – FROSH Boys Basketball vs Shadle Park (home) 

4/5:30pm - JV/V Girls Basketball vs Shadle Park (home) 

5:30/7pm – JV/V Boys Basketball vs Shadle Park (home) 

7pm – “C” Boys vs Lapwai (home) 

7:30pm – Drama Musical “Sleighed to Death” 

 

This week is Computer Science Education Week:  Did you know that a computer science 

major can earn 40% more over their lifetime than the average college graduate?  Interested 

in Computer Science?  Talk to Mrs. Williams in the T-building or a TSA member to learn 

about opportunities for your future. 

 

There is a TSA meeting in Mrs. William’s room at lunch TODAY! 

 

Students, pick up the Art Scavenger Hunt in the library. Completed forms can be returned 

for prizes! 

 

SENIORS:  If you ordered a senior shirt you must pay for it.  If you have not paid for it a fee 

has been posted on your Skyward account.  See Nancy to pay for it and then you will receive 

your shirt. 

 

SENIORS:  REMINDER - You received your Herff Jones graduation packet in early October.  

The deadline to order your cap, gown, tassel and stole from Herff Jones for the graduation 

ceremony is TOMORROW.  After December 7th late fees will apply.  All students must have a 

cap, gown, custom tassel and custom stole in order to participate in the graduation 

ceremony.  If you are borrowing a black cap and black gown, you still must order a custom 

tassel and custom stole from Herff Jones in order to participate in the ceremony.  If you lost 

your order form, please see the Guidance Office for contact information for the Herff Jones 

Company. 

 

Groups with Elise Staab will be starting TOMORROW.  Groups include grief support, social 

skills, senior groups, insight groups, and more. Please meet with Elise for any questions or 

to sign up in the library by TODAY. 

 

The HoHo Hunt is this Saturday from 9-noon. Students can earn 3 community service hours! 

If you are interested in this community wide canned food drive, please see Lauren Johnson, 

Mrs. Slaybaugh or any FCCLA member for more information.  

  

The Food Pantry will be open on Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays from 2:20-2:35. 

Students need to check in with a counselor before the end of the day to obtain a signed slip.  

This slip will be shown to your teacher to allow you to come to the food pantry and also 

needs to be brought to the pantry when you come. If you do not have time to go to the food 



pantry, there will be "to go" food bags premade in the counselor's office that you can swing 

by and grab. 

 

Happy Birthday to AnnMarie Hall!! 

 

Go Bantams! 


